
BURSARY COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS OF THE CITY OF 
LONDON FREEMEN'S SCHOOL

Tuesday, 26 March 2019 

Minutes of the meeting of the Bursary Committee of the Board of Governors of the 
City of London Freemen's School held at Aldermen's Dining Room, Guildhall on 

Tuesday, 26 March 2019 at 9.00 am

Present

Members: 
None 

Officers:
Polly Dunn - Town Clerk’s Department

1. APOLOGIES 
Apologies were received from Deputy Roger Chadwick, Deputy Philip 
Woodhouse, Brian Harris, Andrew McMillan and Chris Townsend.

The Town Clerk noted that the meeting was inquorate and therefore in line with 
Standing Order 36 of the Court of Common Council, the formal meeting would 
be dissolved and consideration of business adjourned until the next regular 
meeting of the Board. Any business requiring approval prior to the next regular 
meeting would be considered by the Town Clerk under urgency procedure in 
consultation with the Chairman and Deputy Chairman of the Board.

The meeting ended at 9.05 am

Chairman

Contact Officer: Polly Dunn
polly.dunn@cityoflondon.gov.uk


